



COVID-19 RESPONSE PLAN

To do our part in helping to slow the spread of COVID-19, our six Brady Parts locations in North Carolina will be closing their showrooms to non-parts center associates and **offering call ahead curbside pickup and factory direct drop ships only, beginning Friday, March 20th** until further notice. You can place orders by calling any of our stores listed below.

Curbside Pickup We will bring your order directly to your vehicle. Please call us at least 10 minutes before your arrival. This will allow a parts associate to pull, package, and deliver your order to your vehicle.

Factory Direct Drop Shipments All orders not currently in stock will be dropshipped directly to your job site or office location to help improve delivery times and minimize the handling of your products.

You should not notice a change in your ability to reach us, your ability to pick up orders, or your ability to service your clients. The health and well-being of our customers, associates, and our community remains one of Brady's core values.

We are here for you. Please let us know how we can better serve you during this time.

Store Locations